NOTICE
THE MATTABASSETT DISTRICT

REQUEST IFOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFFQ)
FOR THE ON-CALL ENGINEERING AND RELATED SERVICES
RIFQ NO. 2023-1

April 24,2023

INTERESTED FIRMS THAT SUBMITTED QUALIFICATIONS and all concerned persons
are hereby notified of the following NOTICE 10 the REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
(RFQ) FOR THE ON-CALL ENGINEERING AND RELATED SERVICES; RFQ NO.2023-1

THE DISTRICT IS CURENTLY REVIEWING QUALIFICATIONS AND
FINALIZING THE SELECTION OF THOSE FIRMS TO BE
INTERVIEWED.

INTERVIEWS ARE EXPECTED TO BE CONDUCTED IN MAY OR
JUNE 2023

Sincerely.

THE MATTABASSETT DISTRICT

@@/(C%\,

Arthur G. Simonian, P.I5.. LEED
Fxecutive Director



